

Parent Support Group Meetings

Chaired by the Dean or the Associate Dean and a member of the School's Faculty

THURSDAY, MARCH 19, 2020, 8-9 PM with Vered Reznik, piano faculty

SATURDAY, MARCH 21, 2020, 2-3 PM

with Donna Elaine, flute, chamber music, and musicianship faculty

These meetings are designed to guide parents in how best to:

- support their child's music study at home and at Hoff-Barthelson;
- set expectations for student growth;
- · educate as to how achievement is attained; and
- build awareness of strategies for resolving challenges working with their instructor and the school.

RSVP requested – please email hb@hbms.org Indicate the date you wish to attend and the number of attendees.

Parents of students studying any instrument or voice are welcome.

Students may attend with their parents.

Parent Q&A in a round-table format forms an integral part of these meetings.

DEVELOPING POTENTIAL, ENRICHING LIVES AND CREATING COMMUNITY SINCE 1944